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Join us for a one-hour webinar, Autism Spectrum Disorder in 
the Primary Care Setting. 

We will offer the webinar  
Wednesday, Nov. 13, 2024, from 9 to 10 a.m.

To attend: Visit this website  to choose your event and 
register.

The webinar offers one continuing medical education credit or 
continuing education unit. It is free for providers.
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Angela Moemeka, M.D., Elisabeth Fountain, PsyD, BCBA-D, and David 
Trejo, PhD, BCBA-D, will provide a high-level applied behavior analysis for the 
primary care setting. Webinar topics include:

• Screening tools and tips for primary care providers

• Applied behavior analysis model of care

• Patient-centered care plans

https://providereducation.org/events



